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Change has Come 

Like all watersheds on Prince Edward Island, the Southwest River watershed has been deeply scarred by 

deforestation and industrial agriculture practices and also affected by intensive fisheries and 

aquaculture, and more recently, coastal cottage development. Our 10 minute video, produced by 

students at the Institute of Island Studies, provides a glimpse at this history and the challenges currently 

facing watershed residents. 

 

 

 


